
Dear Parent/Carer,  
  
From now until the end of term we have planned some changes to learning across the 
school.  We recognise the need to ensure we are taking care of physical as well as mental 
health across our whole Balbardie community during these challenging times.   
  
As of Monday, there will be a variety of exciting and different learning experiences shared 
with your children through their current learning platform of TEAMS or a Sway. The children 
will still access their learning in the same way, however, it will be structured slightly 
differently.    
  
Below is the plan moving forward into next week. This will provide opportunities for the 
children to get outdoors, develop their skills for learning, life and work and begin to prepare 
for the 20/21 session at school.  
 

w/b 1st June DYW / Careers Fayre 

w/b 8th June Home Health Week and Virtual Sports Day 

w/b 15th June Preparation for new session  

w/b 22nd June Preparation for new session 

 

We are sure the children will enjoy all of the fantastic experiences we have planned for 

them.  

Kind regards 

 

Kirsten Patience  

Depute Headteacher 


